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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida's Office of Early Learning
Notice of Correction to Agency Regulatory Plan Website Link

Notice is hereby given that in Volume 44, No. 187, September 25, 2018, the Office published a Notice of Publication of 2018-19 Agency Regulatory Plan. The website link cited was incorrect. The correct website link is: http://www.floridaearlylearning.com/statewide-initiatives/agency-rulemaking.
